
Notice of Study Completion 
The Corporation of the Town of The Blue Mountains 

Transportation Master Plan 

 

The Town of The Blue Mountains (Town) has 

developed a comprehensive Transportation 

Master Plan (TMP). TMPs are long-range 

plans that guide transportation planning and 

infrastructure needs to accommodate growth 

and development within a broad area, along 

with policies to guide transportation and land 

use decisions. 

As part of the TMP process, our consultants, 

Stantec Consulting Ltd. assessed the Town’s 

existing and future transportation challenges 

and opportunities, and worked to identify short- 

and long-term transportation infrastructure 

needs. Recommendations in the TMP support 

improved connectivity and travel times, 

enhance safety, and encourage active 

transportation and transit. The TMP includes 

recommendations for operational, design, and 

transportation policies that the Town will use to 

manage its transportation infrastructure to 

2042.  

The TMP is an important resource for the Town 

as it continues to adapt to changing needs, growth and development, and new opportunities.  The TMP 

will shape how we travel, help us further understand and define our regional connections, and support 

the movement of goods and services throughout the region.  

The Process 

This study has been undertaken in accordance with Approach #1 of the Master Planning Process, as 

outlined in Appendix 4 of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (MCEA) document (October 

2000, as amended in 2007, 2011 and 2015). As such, the TMP has addressed Phases 1 and 2 of the 

MCEA process.  

Notice of Review Period 

A TMP report has been prepared that documents the TMP study. This notice announces the start of the 
comment review period for the TMP in accordance with the requirements of the EA process.  

The TMP Report will be available for review from December 1, 2022 to January 13, 2023, online at 

https://www.thebluemountains.ca/planning-building-construction/current-projects/strategic-

projects-initiatives/transportation. 

Please provide written comments by January 13, 2023, to the study team members noted below. All 

comments will become part of the public record of the study except for personal information. 

Adam Fraser 
TMP Project Coordinator  
Town of The Blue Mountains 
Phone: 705-351-2630 
Email: tmp@thebluemountains.ca 

John Heseltine, MCIP 
Project Manager, Senior Planner  
Stantec Consulting Ltd. 
Phone: 902-481-1477 
Email: john.heseltine@stantec.com  

Please contact the study team members listed above if you have any accessibility 

requirements. All information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and 

Protection of Privacy Act and Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. Except for 

personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. 

This notice was first issued December 1, 2022. 
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